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December 2, 2022

Delivered via: https://wq.ecology.commentinput.com/?id=T3iSC.

Municipal Stormwater Comments 

WA Department of Ecology 

Water Quality Program

PO Box 47696

Olympia, WA 98504-7696
Re: Eastern Washington NPDES Permit Draft Language 
Dear Municipal Permit Group,

The Regional Stormwater Group of Yakima County (RSWG) is comprised of the Cities of Selah, Union Gap, and Sunnyside along with Yakima County. The RSWG is a working group developed to assist the municipalities in achieving Stormwater NPDES Permit compliance. The RSWG along with the City of Yakima and Yakima Valley College (secondary permittee) has collectively developed a list of comments regarding the proposed 2024-2029 Phase II Municipal Stormwater NPDES permit as stated on the Washington State Department of Ecology’s permit reissuance page.
Please see the attached Yakima County RSWG Comments spreadsheet.

Regards,

Jack Wells
Yakima County Water Resources

Supervisor-Stormwater Lead

(509) 574-2350

jack.wells@co.yakima.wa.us
cc: Matt Pietrusiewicz, David Haws, Erin Hamilton, Raul Sanchez, Kurt Shellhammer, Randy Meloy, and Jeff Morrow
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